
Dear parents, 

Our childcare will stay open until we get notifications from licensing. 

After much discussion with other childcare providers, licensing and medical 

professionals, I have come up with a temporary list of guidelines to help us all be 

safer during the pandemic. 

- ABSOLUTELY NO ILLNESSES WILL BE ALLOWED IN CARE. 

- All drop off and pick-ups will be done at the door. 

- No parents come inside. (This is temporary while we are fighting the virus) 

- Temps will be taken frequently. Any child with a temperature over 99.9 

will be sent home immediately. 

- If a child starts sneezing, coughing or gets a runny nose, you will be called 

to pick them up immediately. 

- All hands will be washed/sanitized as soon as they arrive and throughout 

the day! I also recommend that you clean them when you get in your car. 

- Please inform me if anyone in your household becomes ill in any way and I 

will do the same.  

- We’ll take this day by day.... 

As a friendly reminder, as stated in the childcare contract, there is no credit for 

missed days.  All tuition will still be due. 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me. Thank you for your cooperation 

and understanding in these hard and uncertain times. 

 

Sincerely, 

{YOUR NAME} 


